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I am Lodging a submission regarding the dairy industry which I believe the government are reviewing 
soon. 
 
I believe the dairy industry to be cruel and outdated. There is strong research to show that cows 
form attachments to their babies- taking them away from their mothers repeatedly is barbaric. The 
mothers cry for weeks- and the babies are either taken away for slaughter or the females suffer the 
sane terrible future.  
 
Dairy farming is well evidenced to be catastrophic for the environment- with carbon emissions 
causing huge damage to the atmosphere and the water usage to make milk and other dairy products 
is unsustainable. 
 
I deplore the government to consider supporting less cruel, less damaging ways to produce daily 
products- and to support 
The numerous amazing, cruelty free alternatives to dairy, that are much healthier- for humans, 
animals and the future of this planet. 


